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25" September 2023

Dear parents and carers,

Reception Visit to West Kirby Library
Tuesday 10t October 2023

Reception are hoping to visit West Kirby Library (weather permitting) on Tuesday 10" October 2023. This
visit will involve an introduction to the Library with a tour, stories and craft activities. This is something we
are keen to do often over the year to develop the children’s love of reading and also enable them to become
a part of our local community. We will be walking along the Wirral Way through to the library.

If you do not wish for your child to visit the library, please let Miss Hardy or the school office know by
Monday 9™ October, so that we can make alternative arrangements for your child.

If you are happy for your child to visit the library, could we ask that your child comes to school with a
raincoat and wellies (if they are not already in school).

We will keep you posted about their adventure via Eylog!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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